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April 9, 2008

Linda Bruce
Federal Aviation Administration L=
Denver Airports District Office

26805 E. 68th Avenue Suite 224

Denver, CO 80249

Dear Ms. Bruce:

] am the acting President of the Arapahoe County Citizens for Organized, Responsible
Development (ACCORD). We represent about 40,000 unincorporated residents throughout
the County. At our April 7 meeting, we voted to support the recommendations of the Part
150 Study for Centennial Airport. We believe that the airport has thoroughly researched the
impacts of the studies, has received input from all stakeholders and that the
recommendations represent the best interests of the citizens of Arapahoe County.

Of particular importance to many of our residents is the adoption of the 010 departure and

-the “fan departure.” These measures will dramatically reduce noise for thousands of

residents north and northwest of the airport. We are confident that when teamed with the
Fly Quiet Program and the radar-linked noise monitoring system, the mterest of the public
will be served.

We urge the FAA to adopt these recommendations. Should you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me. My contact information is on file with Centennial Airport.
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